
January 9, 2012

As we reported in our January 4, 2012 Alert, the California Labor Commissioner recently published a template form to comply with

the Wage Theft Prevention Act of 2011 ("WTPA") (AB 469). In connection with the publication of the template, the California

Division of Labor Standards Enforcement ("DLSE") posted on its website a "Frequently Asked Questions" section on AB 469. As

we noted in our initial Alert, the "FAQ" section stated that employers should provide an initial WTPA notice to all current nonexempt

California employees as soon as the new law takes effect. AB 469 itself, by contrast, only requires a WTPA notice to be provided

at the time of hire and within 7 calendar days of any change to the relevant information.

It appears the DLSE has since reconsidered this recommendation. Its "FAQ" section has been revised to remove any reference to

the purported requirement to provide a WTPA notice to current nonexempt employees.

Accordingly, employers should now feel comfortable providing WTPA notices to employees only under the circumstances specified

in the statute (i.e., upon hire and within 7 calendar days of any change).

If you have questions about AB 469 or about this Alert, please contact one of the attorneys listed on this page.

This content is provided for general informational purposes only, and your access or use of the content does not create an

attorney-client relationship between you or your organization and Cooley LLP, Cooley (UK) LLP, or any other affiliated practice or

entity (collectively referred to as “Cooley”). By accessing this content, you agree that the information provided does not constitute

legal or other professional advice. This content is not a substitute for obtaining legal advice from a qualified attorney licensed in

your jurisdiction and you should not act or refrain from acting based on this content. This content may be changed without notice. It

is not guaranteed to be complete, correct or up to date, and it may not reflect the most current legal developments. Prior results do
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